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Klickitat PUD’s annual irrigation customer 
update will be presented at 9 a.m. at two 
meetings:
 Thursday, February 9, during the Eastern 

Klickitat Conservation District’s annual 
meeting at the Alder Creek Grange Hall, 304 
E. Market St., Bickleton.

 Thursday, February 16, during the Central 
Klickitat Conservation District’s annual 
meeting at the Goldendale Grange Hall, 
228 E. Darland St., Goldendale.
The conservation o�  ce has applied for 

pesticide credits for their all-day annual 
meetings.

If you have any questions, call Kathy at 
Klickitat PUD, (509) 773-7606, or Kerry at the 
conservation district o�  ce, (509) 773-5823 
ext. 5.

Irrigation Meetings Scheduled

Our Meter Readers Need Your Help
To make sure Klickitat PUD obtains accurate readings of your electric and 
water meters for billing purposes, we need your help in keeping the area 
around meters free of debris.  

Here are some simple tips to help maintain free access to your meters.
•  Keep the area near the meter and the pathway to the meter clear by 

trimming bushes or mowing tall grass.
•  If it snows, shovel a pathway to the meter and around the meter area.
•  Keep pets away from the meter area and pathway.
•  Do not park vehicles or store materials on top of your water meter.
•  Provide us with a key if you have a locked gate.
•  Make sure your address is visible for easy location of your home.

Remember, if you can’t get to your meters, neither can we. 


